
          

         

Corrigendum-1      
       08.05.2024 

With reference to the RFP No. HOEC/RFP/B80/2024/4, for e- Bidding for Sale of Natural Gas from B-
80 Field, this is to inform you that the upcoming event schedule has been postponed by HOEC. The 
revised schedule will be shared by the last week of May 2024. 


